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17th September, 1984

Mr. J. J. Williamson,
Beechmount,
Conyngham Lane,
— Bridge,
near Canterbury,
KENT. ENGLAND.

Dear Mr. Williamson,

Thank you for your letter of 8th June which has been chasing me round
the world also, and also for the copy of your article. I collected
material on Sir George up till the time of my departure (24/4) but
have since gone on to other projects. When I shall resume I can't
say but I suspect it will be some years. Ultimately I hope to bring
out a book on him but it is a big job.

Sincerely yours,

- b Hake

Kelvin Grose




